
 

 

 
Local Government for Langton Green, Speldhurst, Ashurst and Old Groombridge 

 

MINUTES OF THE CONFIDENTIAL ITEM AT THE ANNUAL STATUTORY MEETING OF THE PARISH 
COUNCIL ON MONDAY 1st May 2019 AT 7.30PM IN THE GALLERY ROOM, LANGTON GREEN VILLAGE 

HALL 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Cllrs Barrington-Johnson (Chairman), Mrs Soyke, Mrs Podbury, Mrs Lyle, Mrs 
Price, Mrs Woodliffe, Milner, Ellery, Rowe and Round  
 
OFFICERS PRESENT: Mr C May – Clerk and Mrs K Harman – Assistant Clerk 
 
19/109 TWBC PLANNING DEPARTMENT: The Chairman declared this item on the agenda 
confidential and not for circulation.   
 
The Chairman asked Councillors for suggestions for the developer’s contribution.  A new surgery had 
been considered but dismissed.  Cllr Mrs Podbury had spoken to Planners at TWBC who had advised 
her that all the suggestions made to date had been considered but rejected and future requests 
should therefore be more realistic.  Cllr Mrs Price asked what the deadline for suggestions was and if 
an extension could be obtained if necessary.  SPC would need to cost out any proposals they made.  
It was agreed the matter would be agreed at the next Full Council meeting unless a decision was 
needed sooner.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chairman 


